
Dear Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you about some important changes to 

our club's safety protocols aimed at ensuring your health and safety. 

Updated Safety Protocols: 

• All members are required to wear masks while inside the club premises. 

• Increased sanitation measures will be in effect, with hand sanitizers available at various 

locations. 

• Social distancing must be maintained in all common areas. 

• The capacity of rooms will be reduced to allow for adequate spacing. 

• Temperature checks will be conducted at the entrance. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we implement these changes to provide a 

safe environment for everyone. Your health is our top priority. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at info@clubname.com. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Club Management 
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